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IOC World Conference on Prevention of Injury & Illness in Sport - Monaco, 25 – 27 

November 2021 

 

Dear Filip Gertz Lysdal, 

We would like to personally thank you for so skillfully contributing as a presenter to the 

success of the 6th edition of the IOC World Conference on Prevention of Injury & Illness 

in Sport, which was again a very fruitful endeavor. 

The total attendance included more than 900 direct participants from 63 countries.  

All the feedback and comments we have received so far have reflected the quality of the 

conference, the stature of the speakers, chairpersons and presenters and the high 

standard of their presentations. 

This could not have happened without you! 

We hope to welcome you to the next edition, which will take place in Monaco from 29 

February to 2 March 2024. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr Uğur Erdener  Lars Engebretsen, MD PhD  Roald Bahr MD, PhD  

Chair, IOC Medical and 

Scientific Commission 
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Department  

Head of Scientific Activities  

Chair, Scientific Committee  


